
As we can’t do our normal 

Messy Church this Easter half 

term, we want to bring Messy Church to you!  

Grace Academy Darlaston are sending out fun Easter packs with lots 

of activities that will be eggcellent!  

 We even have a decorating competition where you can win an    

awesome Easter Egg! 

If you are interested please email:  

justineclark@darlaston.graceacademy.org.uk 

  with the number of children in your family by 

Monday 22nd March  

so that your pack is ready! 

Pick up will be from the Academy between  

Wednesday 31st March - Thursday 1st April. 

*Please note, our packs are limited and will be on a first come, first 

serve basis. 

 


